Appendix C — Offer of conciliation mediation from the licensing authority




McArthur, Wesley

From: McArthur, Wesley

Sent: 13 July 2011 17:33

To: ‘waterloo@livebaitrestaurants.co.uk’

Subject: F/IAJO Derek Casey re' Livebait, 41 - 45 The Cut, London, SE1 8LF,

Dear Sirs,

Please find attached for your consideratiocon copies of representations that have bkeen
submitted in regards to the application to vary the premises licence issued in respect
of the above premises.

If you would like to provide a conciliation statement in regards to the
representations and / or amend your application in anyway please inform me and I will
forward any written statement or comments you have to the interested parties.

Alternatively a conciliation meeting with the interested parties can be arranged if
both the applicant and all interested parties are amenable to such a meeting. Usually
it is preposed that the conciliation meeting takes place in the premises that the
application has been submitted in respect of, Please let me know if you would like a
conciliation meeting to be arranged

If conciliation is not possible a Licensing-Sub Committee hearing will be convened to
consider the application, all relevant representaticns and to determine the
application.

If you require any further clarification of the above please contact me.

Regards,

Wesley McArthur

Licensing Enforcement Officer

London Borough of Southwark

E-mail: wesley.mcarthur@southwark.gov.uk
General: licensing@southwark.gov.uk
Phone; 020 7525 5687

Fax: 02075255705



